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Impact of the Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches Link

Dear Mr Smith,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a review for the Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches
Link Inquiry and Terms of Reference.

In accordance with Sydney Water’s role and responsibility to ensure asset protection and
continuity of water, wastewater and stormwater services to our customers, we have been
providing input on the impact of the Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches Link as required.

Work has been provided to Transport for NSW on preliminary and concept design investigation,
assessing the impact of the proposed infrastructure on existing Sydney Water assets.

Beyond providing responses as required throughout the project’s process, we have no further
comment to provide for the Inquiry and Terms of Reference.

Yours sincerely

Paul Higham
Head of Strategy & Corporate Social Responsibility
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